
Valley Township Planning Commission Minutes 

March 4, 2009 

The Valley Township Planning Commission held its meeting March 4, 2009 at the Valley Twp. Building. In 
attendance were Tom Bedisky, Glenn Simington, Ralph Reedy, Jon Wetzel, Richard DiGiacomo and 
Scott Edmeads. Absent were Dan McGann. Also in attendance supervisors Judy Achy and Mike Kull and 
zoning officer George Plafcan. 

Other Attendees: Paul Krizan-Larson Design Group 

Chairman Tom Bedisky called the meeting to order at 7:04 PM with the reading of the February minutes. 
Minutes were read and approved by a motion from Jon and a 2

nd
 by Ralph, motion passed. 

Old Business: None 

New Business: 

Paul Krizan introduced himself and informed the commission about sewage issues in our township. A 
lengthy discussion of possible directions the township was taking to these issues followed. The 
commission asked the supervisors and Paul to keep us informed of any future solutions to these issues. 

Tom presented a copy of the Armed Forces Reserve Center Final Environmental Assessment. This 
document indicates any impact to the environment of the future site of the reserve center. The 
supervisors indicated DEP issued 14 EDU’s that were non transferable for the reserve center. A 
discussion about the impact this would have to our already overloaded system and those waiting to be 
connected followed. Tom asked the supervisors and Paul to keep the commission up to date on any 
further development. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:52 with a motion by Richard and a 2
nd

 by Jon, motion passed. 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Scott Edmeads, Secretary Valley Township Planning Commission 

 


